
Proposed annexe at Providence Heath  

 

This is further information in support of the application for the annexe, which will be used for 60% of 
the time for the child of the applicants and it is where he can, at times, have the support of a night 
carer, and that is why there is a need for two bedrooms. The rest of this time, while he is in respite 
care, the annexe can be used by family or friends for visits. 

For the remaining time it is intended to use the annexe as a small holiday let which we estimate to 
be 25%- 30% of the time. We hope that this meets with your approval.  
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